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From: Trevor Gibb

Sent: Sunday, 20 August 2023 1:12 PM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Cc: Merome Beard <northwest@mp.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Proposed New Electorate of Mid West

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and
attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

To Whom It May Concern,

I'live in the current electorate of North West Central (Kalbarri), 1 am totally shocked that the current member for the
electorate will be required to service the new electorate of Mid West that encompasses a total of 24 council
districts, the proposed changes are proceeded with.

Currently the member services 13 council districts so the districts get to see the member on a semi regular basis.
Under the proposed changed in the alectorate the elected member will have no chance service all districts.

I'am STRONGLY against the proposed change in the electorate boundaries.

I do realise there is a ratio of members of parliament to the population of the electorate,

there needs to be a large allowance or the remoteness of the current electorate North West Central. This

member would have no chance of providing the same service if the proposed change goes ahead.
LEAVE THE CURRENT ELECTORATE BOUNDARIES AS THEY ARE NOW.

Trevor Gibb

Current resident of Kalbarri

&

Councillor of the Northampton Shire Council

Sent from my iPad

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners
of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.



